
Scrutiny Lead for Children and Education Written Update  

 Met with vice chair of sub-committee to plan forthcoming meetings 
and ways of working 

 Met with Cabinet Member and Director to set out the reports and 
attendees needed for sub-committee meeting on 9th Feb 

 Reviewed minutes of Schools Forum meeting following helpful 
input from another scrutiny lead 

 Two resident group engagements – one around the closure of a 
primary school and the other around support for VCS during 
Covid-19 
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